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We’re so thankful for the ways God blessed us throughout the month of August. 
We were visited by some very generous, loving friends, our boys kept having 
fun and learning lots in school and in their extracurricular activities, and while 
each day had its trials, there was still lots to thank God for and smile about. 



CPC Vision Trip

This month, we were visited by 
some dear friends from Central 
Presbyterian Church in St. Louis, 
Mo. Our friends visited to “catch 
the vision” of our ministry, so we 
had a great time showing them 

around and getting involved in our 
day-to-day activities.



CPC Vision Trip
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School and Extracurriculars
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Street Ministry

Street ministry is an integral part of our 
work in Tegucigalpa. Through street ministry, 

we form lasting relationships with people 
connected to and/or living on the streets 

of our city. Through these relationships, 
we pray that God would help us spread 
his message of forgiveness, peace and 

hope. Street ministry is also the first step in 
meeting boys and young men who we hope 
will leave behind their lives on the streets 
to become part of the Micah family and 

fight for a different kind of future.

Visitors from the US bless us during our 
time on the streets of Tegucigalpa.
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Loving our Visitors

We LOVED spending time 
with friends, new & old, this 
month!! Thanks for visiting.
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Life at Micah

Did you know that most 
mornings the Micah guys 

have a devotoinal time of 
Bible study? One day during 
August, we got kinda goofy 

with this time as the boys 
learned about Ephesians 
2: You can be living dead 

in sin or living alive in Christ. 
To really drive home the 

point, the guys dressed up as 
“living dead,” ZOMBIES!! 



gu

Micah Smiles


